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Shawnessy outbreak update 7 — Monday, Jan. 17, 2022
This information is current as of Jan. 17 at 11:15 a.m.

Hello Shawnessy residents and primary contacts.

Current status

The total number of active resident and employee cases of COVID-19 at
Shawnessy remains at seven.

Category of case Residents Employees | Contractors
Current active 4 2 1
Cumulative recovered 4 3 0

Three new positive resident cases were reported after testing last week.
Two additional employees have tested positive.

Updates

e Any residents who have a positive case of COVID-19 or who are
symptomatic are isolating in their suites.

e We anticipate another round of testing all residents will take place.
We will let you know once timing is confirmed.

e Public Health passed Shawnessy during a health inspection that was
completed last week. Health inspections are performed any time a
community goes into outbreak.

e A COVID-19 booster clinic is scheduled at Shawnessy on Jan. 28. We
have informed anyone who is eligible.

Today’s reminders

e As Shawnessy is still in outbreak, we strongly recommend limiting
your excursions outside the community, including to medical
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appointments. You may wish to consider asking family and friends to
help with delivery if you need groceries or medication.

e Residents who are not isolating or suspected to be ill are free to use
common areas. Please continue to distance from others and to
always wear a mask covering your chin, mouth and nose when
outside of your suite, or anytime anyone is inside your suite,
including Silvera employees or health care aides.

e Visitors are still permitted for non-isolating residents. Virtual visits
are available for isolating residents — please contact Reception.

e Please self-monitor for any COVID-19, cold or gastrointestinal
symptoms and report them to Reception: 403-256-4036.

e If you have an essential medical appointment scheduled, please
inform the healthcare provider that you are coming from a
community that is in a Confirmed COVID-19 Outbreak.

We will send another update later this week.
Thank you for your patience and goodwill,

Hanan Ghoneim, Shawnessy Community Manager, hghoneim@silvera.ca
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